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Chamber Applauds Partnership to Support  
Greater Access to Childcare 

Chamber encourages business donations to new public-private initiative 

 

MADISON – Today the Greater Madison Chamber of Commerce called on businesses to give to the 
newly created Child Care Scholarship Fund, an initiative jointly announced this week by the City of 
Madison, Madison Metropolitan School District (MMSD) and United Way of Dane County. With most 
schools in Dane County beginning this fall with virtual instruction, the $400,000 the fund aims to raise 
will provide scholarships for approximately 150 children to attend full-time childcare.    
 
“We often talk about Greater Madison’s economy as a tent, with major industries representing tent 
poles. Standing these poles up requires critical supports, and one of those is childcare,” said Chamber 
President Zach Brandon. “We will never be able to stand our economy back up without greater access to 
childcare.” 
 
To provide solutions for a portion of MMSD’s 14,000 elementary students, the City, the district, Madison 
School and Community Recreation (MSCR) and other organizations are offering childcare and virtual 
learning support in elementary schools and community sites across the City. While MMSD and the City 
have covered much of the cost of operating these sites, the fund is needed to cover the gap in 
scholarships available to offset costs for families attending non-MSCR elementary-aged childcare sites 
that have limited ability to provide free or reduced prices for parents. 
 
Funds will be distributed directly to non-profit organizations, neighborhood centers or childcare centers 
providing childcare for low-income elementary school children and virtual learning support to MMSD 
students. Organizations will be invited to apply for funding in September 2020, and funds will be 
distributed on a reimbursement basis. The formula to allocate funds to all eligible programs that apply 
will consider factors including number of low-income children served, amount of funding requested, 
total requests received, constituency served and geographic location. 
 
“We join our partners in asking our members and the community to take this opportunity to meet this 
community challenge and accelerate our economic recovery,” added Brandon. 
 
To donate, visit: unitedwaydanecounty.org/childcarefund 
 

-MORE- 

https://www.unitedwaydanecounty.org/childcarefund/


About the Greater Madison Chamber of Commerce:  
The Greater Madison Chamber of Commerce is the voice of business with more than 1,200 organizations – ranging 

from one-person shops to corporations with more than 10,000 employees – working to bring the Greater Madison 

area to its full potential. The Greater Madison region is a leader in innovation. From cutting-edge technologies to 

distinctive retail shops to inventive services and products, our members vary greatly but are united by the region’s 

entrepreneurial spirit. More information can be found at madisonbiz.com.   

  

###  

 

https://madisonbiz.com/

